
Specific Comments to Authors: The present editorial discussed 
whether new antiviral treatments for HDV, such as Bulevirtide, or 
immunosuppressive drugs, are more appropriate for the 
management of patients with Hepatitis Delta Virus and Autoimmune 
Hepatitis (AIH). The discussion was insightful and comprehensive. 

 

Reply: First of all we would like to thank the reviewer for the 
specific comments. As for the language quality we have sent the 
manuscript for language editing and have required the Non-Native 
Speakers of English Editing Certificate. 


